Downtown Revitalization Committee
Minutes
March 2, 2023

5 pm. Red Daisy Girl, 130 N. Central Ave.
The Downtown Revitalization Committee met on Thursday, March 2, 2023 at the Red Daisy Girl, 130 N. Central Ave.
Present were committee members: Ken Martine, Carey Hargot, Tim Swiggum, Cindy Cardinal, Tony Wallace,
Nicole Rogers and Allison Milbert.
Called to Order at 5:10pm by Martine.
Minutes: Caleb Green’s name was misspelled, Growin’ Owen will be meeting with him in Spring to discuss the
baskets. A Cardinal/Hargot motion/second to approve the minutes from January 5, 2023 passed unanimously.
Treasurer’s Report: A balance of $6610.11 was reported. There was no change in the balance, no action taken.
OWACC Business Expo: Due to the fact that no one is available to man a booth, it was suggested that we try to
get information out as possible. Summer schedule with events would be good.
Growin’ Owen: Donation letter will go out in the quarterly water bills. Cindy will take care of coordinating with
the clerks. There will be a meeting with Caleb Green on March 15 at 5:45 pm. It is not known the status of the
dam flowers at this time. Chad Smith seems pretty adamant that they must go. Downtown watering will need
to be figured out soon as we want to ensure the flowers are well watered for growth and not only to keep
them alive.
Street Dances: Swiggum will work with the taverns to figure out a schedule. Dates to avoid are 3™ weekend in
June, 2" and 3" weekends in July. The August dance will presumably be the Car Show.
Car Show: Date set for August 19%™. No discussion at this time.
Meeting adjourned at 6:03 pm by Martine.
Submitted by Tim Swiggum



